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STROLLER WAIVER 
 
Customer name: 
 
Date:  
 
We understand that due to your circumstances, it is not feasible for you to 
fold the stroller as stated in MVTA’s stroller policy.  
 
 
MVTA’s stroller policy (found on https://www.mvta.com/new-
riders/rules-of-the-road/) 
 
Strollers are all about safety. So please remove your child(ren) from the 
stroller, collapsing it to stow with you in your seat. Strollers should not be 
placed in aisles, in front of doorways or in the wheelchair area. 
 
 
MVTA is granting you an exemption from our stroller policy and are 
allowing you to ride without having to fold your stroller before boarding the 
bus. You may use this letter as proof of your granted exception if an 
operator asks you to fold your stroller. Please be prepared to show this 
document (or a picture of this document) each time you board the bus.  
 
Once onboard, you must make every reasonable effort to keep your stroller 
as close to you as possible and ensure it is secured at all times. MVTA is 
not responsible for any damage or injury caused from unsecured strollers. 
You are responsible for the safety of your child.  
 
We value your patronage and hope this arrangement will make it easier for 
you to continue to use our service.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cody Kruse – MVTA Safety Manager 


